
 

 

 

 

Ferguson Township Police Department Investigating Overlook 
Heights Incident 

 
Ferguson Township Police are investigating an incident in which several shots from a 
shotgun were fired into a parked vehicle that was parked in the driveway of a residence.  
This incident is believed to have occurred on Wednesday June 3rd between 9:30pm and 
10pm in the 1400 block of N. Allen St in the Overlook Heights subdivision.  

It is possible the person left the area in an older Ford or Dodge pickup truck. 

There are no injuries from the incident. 

Anyone with information about this incident is asked to contact Ferguson Township Police 
Department at 1-800-479-0050, by email police@twp.ferguson.pa.us or submit an 
anonymous tip through our website. 
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